
1  

Newsletter Spring 2024 

 

  NEIGHBORHOOD TIPS 

Spring is around the corner and as a neighborhood, we as a community need to do our part to keep the 
neighborhood looking presentable. Please visit our neighborhood website windsorparkmoody.com.     

 Dues were due by 1/01/24. If you need arrangements paying you can contact Linda Coleman (@1169 
or 205-821-3397). 

 Your trashcans must be pulled to the end of your driveway by Tuesday evening and pulled back on 
Wednesday. Trashcans should not be visible from the street and need to be inside your garage or behind 
the appropriate approved fence. If you will be out of town or work late partner with neighbor, so your 
trashcan will be taken care of. If your trashcan is not in the appropriate place, you will receive a letter 
and if it is not rectified, a fine will be issued.   

 Grass cutting is upon us. Please make sure your yard it been taken care of. If you are unable to do so, 
you can partner with your neighbor or contact someone on the board for recommendations on someone 
that can mow your grass.  

 Windsor Neighborhood Yard sale will be May 4,2024.  
 The Pool will open May 25,2024.  
 Please check your mailboxes to ensure numbers, letters, flags, or doors of the box needs to be replaced.   
 When you’re walking your dog, please show courtesy and pick up your dog poop. Do no leave it in your 

neighbor’s yard.  
 Let Tammy know if anyone is in need for a Care or Concern such as sympathy cards.   

Windsor Spring Cleaning  


